TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF
THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of the undersigned citizens of Central Victoria draws to the attention of the House the
proposal of the Australian Communications and Media Authority to re-allocate the 89.5 MH3 radio
frequency in Bendigo that is presently used by the community radio sector to the ABC’s NewsRadio
service.

This community radio service has been operating successfully for the past 26 years, therefore we ask
the House to allocate “Goldfields Community Radio Co-Operative Ltd” (trading as The Fresh 895
FM) a New Full Time Broadcast Licence to continue operating on this frequency.



